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The Resident 

Playground Equipment Renewal - Cedar Court, Maleny 

Project summary 

Sunshine Coast Council is committed to 

maintaining our infrastructure across our region. 

As part of this ongoing maintenance, Cedar 

Court, Maleny will be upgraded with a new 

playground.  

Scope of works 
The existing playground will be renewed with 
improved play equipment, soft fall, timber 
edging and turf rectification works. 

As part of the works planned for the playground 
a new double swing set will be installed, as well 
as a play hut.  

The new play structure will feature multiple 
decks with monkey bars, a climbing wall, 
conveyor bridge, pommel bridge and slide. 

 

 

 

Start Date 

Works are scheduled to commence in late 
January 2023 and will continue for 
approximately three weeks (weather 
dependent). 

Access and disruptions 

The playground will be temporarily closed 
during works to maintain public safety. 

Access to the park will remain open via Cedar 
Court for the duration of the project. 

 

Further information 

For further information about this project 
please contact council’s project officer Nick 
Dekker on the details below (stating project 
number H7561 – Playground Equipment 
Renewal – Cedar Court – Maleny) 
 

 

  

 

A note from your local councillor 
I am looking forward to seeing the renewed play equipment and I am 
sure that everyone will get lots of enjoyment out of using the new 
facilities once the work has been carried out.  Cedar Court Park is a 
highly valued park and offers a lovely space for families to take time to 
relax and enjoy their neighbouring surrounds. 

Cr Winston Johnston 



 

 

Figure 1: Proposed new playground equipment and layout  

 

 

 

 

 


